
Student Directory Information Release Option 

 

 
The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), a federal law, limits the disclosure of 

personally identifiable information about your student’s educational records without prior written 

consent.  However, student directory information (name, address, or telephone number), may be 

released to outside organizations without prior parental consent. 

 

Recognizing the challenges faced by military recruiters, the No Child Left Behind law requires 

high schools to provide to military recruiters, upon request, access to names, addresses, and 

telephone numbers of high school juniors and seniors. 

 


